

Suggested Media Instructions:

Please run at your discretion.

Media Inquiries: Lloyd Phillips Commissioner of Public Safety.

Safety, Mohawk Council of Kahnawà:ke lloyd.phillips@mck.ca

Lisa Westaway

Executive Director,
Kateri Memorial Hospital
Centre
lisa.westaway.kahnawake
@ssss.gouv.qc.ca

COMMUNIQUÉ

Outdoor Fitness & Tennis now Permitted

For Immediate Release

(Kahnawake – 15, Ohiarí:ha/June 2020) The Kahnawà:ke COVID-19 Task Force wishes to advise the community that, effective immediately, there have been updates to Directives pertaining to Outdoor Fitness activities and Tennis.

Outdoor Fitness classes will be permitted for groups of up to 8 people, provided special measures listed in the Directive are observed, which include physical distancing and other health recommendations. Special recommendations are also available for Instructors and Facilitators to keep their clients safe. At this time, no indoor fitness programs will be permitted.

Due to the inherent nature of there being physical distance between opponents, the sport of Singles Tennis will also be permitted. All recommendations for health and safety should also be observed.

The full details on the Health Recommendations for each Directive can be viewed at **covid-19.kmhc.ca/directives**.

Please note, the Tentative Date of June 22, 2020 has been set for the following businesses in the community: Hair Salons, Esthetics, and Therapeutic Services. Further details will be forthcoming.

These measures are put in place to help minimize the spread of the virus within our community and to help protect our most vulnerable. Working as a community, we can limit and manage its spread.